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SAS Commuter strike called off

The Cabin Attendant's Union and SAS Commuter Denmark reached an agreement this

afternoon. The strike among the cabin attendants at SAS Commuter in Denmark is now

called off. Traffic will be resumed gradually during Saturday, the 24th of July, and will

work normally from Sunday.
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